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Non- Uniform Day 

We raised an
amazing £1603.50

Thank you 

FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER
Bring in a jar of sweets,

chocolates and small toys for
our Winter Fair. Wear your own

clothes on this day.



follow us on @woodpeckerhallacademy

Children are encouraged to wear

their Christmas Jumper on this day

and bring in £1, for Save the

Children. This is also Christmas

dinner day! All packed lunches can

have a hot dinner.

Christmas Jumper DAy

Positive relationaships  

Thursday 19th December 

We are working with a charity that

helps children build positive

relationships based on care, kindness

and respect. The team will deliver

workshops and work with some of our

children. They would like our parents’

views. Click on the QR code and use

this Unique ID code: 04812 .


